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Kimberley Pena Qf0677- El I_ 
From: Ann Cole 

Sent: 

To: 

cc: 
Subject: RE: FPL's August 19 confidential filing 

Monday, August 24,2009 8:05 AM 

Mary Anne Helton; Kimberley Pena 

Tim Devlin; Clarence Prestwood; Lisa Bennett 

Thank you for this information 

Kim. please prepare the "return to the source" cover letter for my signature. Thanks. 

oq 0 I 30 - G 3  

From: Mary Anne Helton 
Sent: Saturday, August 22, 2009 2:30 PM 
To: Ann Cole 
Cc: Tim Devlin; Clarence Prestwood; Lisa Bennett; 'Natalie Futch Smith' 
Subject. FPL's August 19 confidential filing 

Ms. Cole, 

Staff has reviewed FPL's August 19 confidential filing, which was later corrected. This 
August 19 filing may be returned to the source, as requested in the attached letter. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Mary Anne Helton 

Mary Anne Helton 
Deputy General Counsel 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee. FL 32399-0862 
(850) 413-6096 (voice) 
(850) 413-6250 (fax) 
mhelton@psc.state.fl.us 

DOCUNIEMTNO. DATE 

086 10-04 
WM: - 

812512009 


